
 THE CITY OF VAUGHAN 

 

 BY-LAW 

 

 BY-LAW NUMBER 078-2019 
 

A By-law to authorize the temporary closing of certain highways in the City of Vaughan. 

 
That Council of The Corporation of the City of Vaughan ENACTS AS FOLLOWS: 
 
1. That the highways or portions of highways listed below be and they are hereby temporarily closed 

to through traffic from approximately June 13, 2019 to September 13, 2019. 

 HIGHWAY   FROM    TO 

 
 McGillivray Road  Huntington Road  600 metres easterly 
 
 
Enacted by City of Vaughan Council this 12th day of June, 2019. 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Hon. Maurizio Bevilacqua, Mayor 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Todd Coles, City Clerk 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Authorized by Item No. 14 of Report No. 17 
of the Committee of the Whole 
Adopted by Vaughan City Council on 
May 14, 2019. 


